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To Whom It May Concern,
 
I am writing to testify against SB 1533, because there already exists a means for low-income renters
to get free legal help, and there are many tenant attorneys who will take cases hoping to get paid by
the landlord. This assistance provides the necessary help, while avoiding the unnecessary
expenditure of tax dollars to pay for services where the tenant is clearly in violation. I would be in
favor of providing an informative handout with all court filings to include a rendition of resources
that may be available if the tenant feels the complaint is in error.
 
Sincerely,
 

Tia Politi
Rental Housing Support Services, LLC
541-953-4142
142 W. 8th Avenue, Suite 115
Eugene, OR  97401
tiapoliti@outlook.com
www.tiapoliti.com
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